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                       BY E-MAIL  
 
June 11, 2015 
 
Jonathan Myers 
79 Wellington St. W., 30th Floor 
Box 270, TD South Tower 
Toronto, ON M5K 1N2  
 
Dear Mr. Myers:  
 
Re:  Windlectric Inc. (Windlectric) 

Application for Leave to Construct Transmission Facilities  
OEB File No.  EB-2014-0300 

 
On June 2, 2015, the Association to Protect Amherst Island (APAI) filed a letter in which 
it submitted that Windlectric’s filing to the Ontario energy Board (OEB) dated May 29, 
2015 did not take into account recent modifications to the Amherst Island Wind Energy 
Project generation facility. In particular, APAI submitted that the modifications to the 
generation facility could not have been taken into account in the updated IESO SIA 
Addendum Report and letter of May 12, 2015 or in Hydro One Networks Inc.’s letter of 
May 29, 2015 to Windlectric with respect to the CIA Report, all of which were filed by 
Windlectric on May 29, 2015. Windlectric did not disagree with this. 
 
The OEB therefore requests that Windlectic provide either updated SIA and CIA reports 
that address its most current project proposal, or letters from the Independent Electricity 
System Operator and Hydro One Networks Inc. confirming that the SIA and CIA reports 
remain accurate despite the changes to the project proposal since their last review of 
the project. 
 
The OEB will not render its decision on Windlectric’s application until this documentation 
has been received. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 
c.  All Parties in EB-2014-0300 


